
11.07.2023 

Please see attached photographs of my objections to planning application 2022/4794/P and 

2023/0106/L. 

Photograph of Office Basement at 7 -15 Whitfield Street development. 

This photograph below is of the office basement at 7 – 15 Whitfield Street development which share 

a party wall with the proposed excavation of the studio at 28  Charlotte Street. 

No mention has been made in the planning application of this basewment and no drawings exist 

with respect to this basement, the studio at 28 Charlotte Street, 10 Crabtree Place and the 7 -15 

Whitfield Street development. 

 

 


